
 

 

NEWSLETTER 15th September 2017NEWSLETTER 15th September 2017NEWSLETTER 15th September 2017   

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

Week 3 
 

Monday 18th Sept 
Yr’s 3 & 5 - 
Meet the Teacher 
 
Tuesday 19th Sept 
Yr’s 1 & 6 - 
Meet the Teacher 
3-4pm Yr 4-6 
Football Club  
 
Wed 20th Sept 
Yr’s 4 & 2 - 
Meet the Teacher 
3-4:30 Hi 5 Gym 
Club 
 
Thursday 21st Sept 
 
Friday 22nd Sept 
2:30 Celebration 
Assembly 
 
 

Week 4 
 
 

Monday 25th Sept 
 
Tuesday 26th Sept 
3-4pm Yr 4-6 
Football Club  
 
Wed27th Sept 
3-4:30 Hi 5 Gym 
Club 
 
Thursday 28th Sept 
 
Friday 29th Sept 
2:30 Celebration 
Assembly 

Order your school uniform online from Tesco or School Trends.  Please see links below:  

www.tesco.com/ues or www.schooltrends.co.uk  Please ensure that you register before ordering. 

 

Telephone 01304 206847 Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk  

Guston House Points 
This year we have assigned the children to houses. Our houses are:  

Connaught in green: lead by Mrs Kemp and Mrs Rhodes  

Kearsney in yellow: lead by Miss Lawrence, Mrs Hixon and Mrs Cason 

Redoubt in red: lead by Mr Harper and Mrs Powell  

Burgoyne in blue: lead by Mr wells and Mrs Tee 

The pupils will compete throughout the terms to earn as many points as they can for their 

house. This will be possible in the sporting arena and academic events like spelling bees and 

times-table competitions. They will also be able to earn points through their behaviour and 

attitude around school: points will be given by all members of the Guston staff. 

Each week the points will be added up and team in the lead will be announced in celebration 

assembly. The points will then accumulate to win House of the Term and eventually,  

THE BIG ONE, House of the Year! 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
 

Are you new to  

Guston CoE School? 
 

Would a breakfast club 

be useful to you? 
 

If so please email the 

school office with what 

you would require on: 
 

 admin@guston.kent.sch.uk 

   

and we will reassess the 

need in the school. 

MACMILLAN COFFEE 

MORNING 

A fundraising event is being held  

for the charity Macmillan who 

support people and families 

 affected by cancer.  Please pop 

along for a coffee and a slice of 

cake and make a donation to this 

very worthwhile cause. 

 

WHEN:     30th September 

WHERE:   Guston School Hall 

TIME:       10—12  

SCHOOL DINNERS 
 

Due to high food waste 

children are now being 

offered a jacket potato 

with filling for their  

dinner instead of the 

meal of the day.  Many 

children are opting for 

this.  Please discuss the 

daily menu options with 

your child to encourage 

them to try 

something 

new.  

           OUR SUPERSTARs! 
Our superstar this week is: James!! 

 

Well done! 

Writer of the Week.. 
 

                    Nominations this week are: Ningsam, Reuben, Vinnie,   
Aaron H, Meadow and Shreya. 

 

 

                         The winner this week is…NINGSAM! 

                                                        Please turn over to read his/her work.   

Please see the separate flyer sent home today with each classes dates 

and times for “Meet the Teacher” next week. 

There is a “Parents of Guston School Group” which is run for parents by a parent.  It helps you keep up to date 

and a platform to ask questions to other parents.  It is a closed group so please find us and send a friend request.  


